
15th October 2017 

 Sunday 15th October 
11:00am Morning Worship SHOE BOX SUNDAY 
Rev Tommy Bruce  
7:00pm Evening Worship Series: Discovering Jesus. 
Sermon: ‘Resurrection’ Rev David Brice 
 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36  7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org     

Email: office@glengormley.org 

If you are visiting here this morning:  
 

 There is a crèche in the Minor Hall (ask for directions). 
 

 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club;  
 watch for children leaving during the service.  
 

 Kids Bags are being revamped, please bear with us. 
 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to leave and go 
to the entrance area.  

 

If you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet or sermon notes 
home please return them to the holder in entrance. 

Services 

 

MID WEEK BIBLE STUDY: Wednesday 18th October at 7:30pm 
‘Faith for Today’ Rev Bobby Allen  
NEW LIFE GROUP has been formed meeting in the church (Mosaic) 
every Thursday evening from 7:00 to 8:30pm. We have started 
studying Exodus (Study Book will be provided). If you are 
interested or want to know more, speak to Alison Orr, Kenny 
McLaughlin or Kenneth McKinstry or just come along on a 
Thursday evening and you will be made very welcome. 

THANK YOU to the 34 leaders who gave up an evening in the past 
fortnight to attend Taking Care Foundation or Refresher Training. 
As a congregation we are indebted to all our leaders for the service 
they give and commitment that this done safely.  

 

PROPERTY SUBCOMMITTEE on Tuesday 17th October at 7.15pm in 
the Minister’s Room. 

 

FINANCE SUBCOMMITTEE at 7.40pm on Tuesday 17th October in 
the church office. 

 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting, Tuesday 17th October 
at 8pm in the Burney Room. 

 

Discipleship Events 

Welcome to our Shoebox Sunday service. A very special welcome to Rev Tommy Bruce, minster 
of Trentagh and Trinity in Letterkenny and previous assistant in Glengormley. 

A big thank you to everyone for your wonderful support of the Shoebox Appeal. As a small thank 
you please join us for coffee and a biscuit/bun after the service in Mosaic.  

  

MINISTER: Rev. David Brice     

Tel: 028 9083 2758 

Email: david@glengormley.org 

PW (PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN) next meet on Monday 16th 
October 2017 in the Burney Room at 8:00 pm. Special Speaker MR 
DAVID FARROW Subject: Thompson House. ALL LADIES WELCOME.  

 

MEN TOGETHER visit to HMS CAROLINE on Wednesday 18th 
October meeting at the church at 9:30am. Sign up sheet in Mosaic. 

 

THURSDAY TOGETHER: We are pleased to welcome Mr Billy 
McClay to our meeting today.  Billy is the Pastor in Glenvarna 
Christian Centre, one of our local churches. We meet in the 
Burney Room at 2:30pm on Thursday 19th October. 

 
 
MOSAIC GARDEN will meet on Friday 20th October from 10am. 
Come for a cup of coffee and chat and see what is going on in the 
garden at this time of year. 

THE HUB @ MOSAIC: Friday 20th October, 6:30-8:15pm Open to 
everyone. Parents come chill while your kids are at the Friday club. 
YOUTH HUB @ MOSAIC: Friday 20th October, 8:15-10:00pm. 
Space for everyone 11yrs+ Tuck Shop and Free Wifi 
CROCHET CLASS: starting on Thursday 2nd November in Mosaic 
from 7:00 to 8:30pm.  The class will run for 6 weeks at a cost of 
£10 - proceeds will go to the Roof and Renovation Fund. Please 
complete the Signup Sheet in Mosaic - we would love to have you 
join us. For more details speak to Rita Allen or email 
office@glengormley.org 
CRAFT, CRAIC & CAKE - SATURDAY  21TH OCTOBER - 3PM TO 
5PM: We have 6 activities/demonstrations for you - felting, 
machine sewing, knitting, fabric broaches, cross stitch and paper 
craft. Please sign up to a maximum of two items per person so 
that we have sufficient kits for you! Sign up sheets are in Mosaic. 
Tea/coffee etc. will be available throughout so do come along 
even just to enjoy the craic and cake! If you have any queries 
please speak to Kerry Newman or Louise Lindsay. 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices 

Sunday 22nd October 
11:00am Morning Worship Series: Stewardship 
Sermon: ‘Using Time Wisely’ Scripture: Ephesians 5 
v 1-21 Rev George Moore   
7:00pm Evening Worship Rev George Moore  
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At a recent meeting of Kirk Session it was agreed to move the 
evening service of communion in October to the Good Friday 
Service. That means that the Good Friday Service on 30th March 
2018 will be at the usual time of 7.30pm held in the Church as 
usual but will also be a Communion Service.  This completes the 
transfer of the “double” communion services. 
Communion Services are now normally: 

 1st Sunday morning in January 

 Good Friday 

 1st Sunday morning in May (or other convenient date) 

 Last Sunday evening in June. 

 1st Sunday evening in September 

 1st Sunday morning in October 

Rev Brice will be on Annual Leave until 9th November, please 
contact Rev George Moore if you require the services of a minister. 
Tel.  028 9034 2832. This number will also be on the Manse 
Answering machine. 
POSITIONS VACANT: DIRECTOR OF KIDS BAGS—Duties include 
filling bags with activities and general up keep. Speak to Amy 
Hunter—you’re hired! 
‘AFRICA IN FOCUS’ EVENT: Friday 10th November 2017 
hosted by Hillhall Presbyterian Church, Lisburn commencing at 
7:30pm.  
CHURCH LIFE CONFERENCE 2017: 14th November 2017 Crowne 
Plaza, Shaw’s Bridge Belfast 
BEATRICE KIBOLO : You will remember that we asked for prayer 
for Beatrice as she prepared for the High Court appeal hearing in 
relation to Visas for her children and son’s children at the end of 
August. Jane (Watters) Gleaves attended court in London with 
Beatrice and confirmed to the Judge that she and her husband 
David were prepared to sponsor the application and provide 
support to the 5 children. Beatrice received a call from her solicitor 
on Monday night to say that the 5 visas have been granted and the 
family can be reunited.  
This is a wonderful answer to prayer, 10 years since Beatrice fled 
the Congo. She wishes to thank her church family in Glengormley 
for all the prayerful and financial support, while she worshiped 
with us and since she had to move to the mainland. 
Beatrice now has the onerous financial responsibility of getting her 
family flown over from Kinshasa, the beginning of the end of the 
family's long ordeal. She would greatly appreciate your continued 
prayerful support and has faith that God will provide.  If you would 
like to know more or to offer support to Beatrice in any way, 
please speak to Lesley Bell. 

When you pray, go into your room, close the door and pray to your 
father, who is unseen.  Then your father who sees what is done in 

secret, will reward you.  Matt.6:6 
 

Monday, 16th October: Louise Hacking continues to work for CUI 
in Dublin. Ask God to bless her in her relationships with the 
students and to encourage her to share God’s word with them. 
Tuesday, 17th October: Pray for the work of Graham and Alison 
with OMF. Ask God to bless Alison as she goes to Japan to meet 
with Japanese students who have studied in Ireland and 
expressed an interest in trusting Christ. Pray for a good time with 
Katherine when she is there. 
Wednesday, 18th October: Pray for Rev. and Mrs Brice as they 
go to Canada to visit the family. Ask for a safe journey, a safe 
arrival and good times together during their visit.  May they know 
God’s presence as they share together. 
Thursday, 19th October: Give thanks for the work of Thursday 
Together.  Ask God to bless each one at the meeting today and to 
guide Gloria and her team as they plan and prepare for each 
meeting. 
Friday, 20th October: Pray for the Street Pastors as they go 
about their witness in the community tonight and tomorrow 
night.  Ask God for good opportunities to share the love of Christ 
with those they meet and for the blessing of His spirit upon all 
who live in our district. 
Saturday, 21st October: Continue to pray for Gloria and 
Sebastian in their work in Slovenia.  Give thanks for their 
faithfulness in the work of God’s kingdom and ask God to bless 
them with good health and wisdom.  Pray for God’s clear guidance 
in the preaching and counselling tasks they undertake. Pray too 
for their three little sons as they grow up. 
Sunday, 22nd October: Give thanks for the opportunity to 
worship freely today.  Pray for those who will not join in worship 
with us because of illness, grief or carelessness.  Ask God to speak 
to each with the word that we need to hear, so that our love may 
deepen for the one who first loved us. 

DATE CRECHE 

15/10/17 Paula Boland  Laura Semple  Fay Babalola  

22/10/17 Ann Robinson  Pam Murray  Ali Cooke  

29/10/17 Lynsey McQueen  Helen Horner  Jane McClelland  

News 

Community Notices 

Methodist Centre,   
Ballyclare Road, Glengormley  

Wednesday 25th October  
2-4pm & 5.15-8pm 

Prayer Diary 

Church Notices  

DATE OPENING/CLOSING 

15/10/17 Harry Clarke 

22/10/17 Trevor Newman 

29/10/17 Robin McBride  

OPEN DOOR will resume on Thursday 23rd November from 
11.30am to 12.30pm. You can call in or you may wish to phone in 
advance. 

RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the sound 
team in the balcony.  

PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in 
entrance 

OFFICE HOURS:  Thursday 12:30-3:30 pm and Sundays 9:45-10:45 
am 

Like our facebook page to get our announcement sheet or 
look up our website 

 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland 
NIC104317 
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